
Join us as we encounter the boondocks of the Corbally 

If you are adventurous and enjoy boating fun and camaraderie, this body of water has much 
to offer those in canoes, kayaks and dinghies, described by Wild Ron last year as “a world 
class paddling experience”. 

Explore the mysterious flat waters beyond the infamous Obstruction and be welcomed into 
Corbally Harbour, where the friendly natives will greet you with suitable refreshments, 
before you have to head back to civilization. 

Sunday Oct 24th meet at 10:00 hours Naas harbour 

 

 

 
 
The Corbally Branch is 7.25 km long, starting at Naas harbour and ending at Corbally harbour.  It was 
originally used to transport malting barley to Reeves Mill at Athgarvan.  It has been blocked to large boats since 
1954 by a low culvert [The Obstruction] near Jigginstown.  Its waters feed the Naas Line. The large boats will 
have to moor east of The Obstruction, but those in canoes, kayaks and dinghies will proceed up the line.   
 
The Kildare branch of the IWAI is campaigning to have the culvert replaced with a road bridge with sufficient 
air draft to enable the passage of boat traffic once again into Corbally harbour. This we hope to achieve in 
tandem with improvements to facilities in Naas Canal harbour and on the Corbally branch itself.  
 
 
Please show your support by attending this event in vessels large or small. 
 
 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Naas this October. 
 
 
IWAI Kildare branch 
 


